
Mrs. Hawley’s Class
Classroom Newsletter

December 13, 2019

Dates to Remember:

Students of the Week:

All of our students!!!

All of our parents!!!

All of our staff and supporters!!!

We have all really pulled together 
and made this week a huge success!

Classroom/School News:

➢ If you volunteered for the Christmas Party on 
December 17th, please e-mail Mrs. Reynolds as soon as 
possible so that we can work together on our plans for 
the Christmas Party on the 17th.  Her e-mail address is: 
kellyadlam@gmail.com

➢ We are still collecting new gloves and socks for ACTS.  
Any and all donations will be greatly appreciated.

➢ Enjoy the break in studying this next week.  We will still 
have structured days but will be working on our 
relationships, fun, and enjoying school.  During the 
break, I ask that you still have the children read a little 
each day.  When we return, expectations rise quickly in 
the academic arena.  Writing and reading to learn will 
have a much larger emphasis in our learning.  Please be 
patient with our little ones and if you ever have any 
questions or concerns, please let me know right away.

 

         

Dec 17: Christmas Party (12:30) - 
     Dress Down (Christmas Colors) - 
     ACTS Visit to deliver goodies

Dec 18: End of 2nd Quarter
Dec 18: Last Day Before Holidays

Jan 6: Classes Resume

Jan 10: Report Cards

Jan 20: MLK - No School

Jan 27: Ken Yates - Guest Author

Mrs. Hawley’s Class Email address: chawley@meadhallschool.org
      Mead Hall Website: https://mrshawleymeadhall.weebly.com/
 (STC - 2nd Grade) Phone Number: 803-644-1122

The holidays are here!!!  

If you have made travel 
plans and your child will 
be missing school, please 
let me know as soon as 
possible.

On Tuesday, December 17th, 
we will be walking over to 
ACTS right after lunch to 

deliver our gloves, socks and 
student made scarves!

mailto:kellyadlam@gmail.com
https://mrshawleymeadhall.weebly.com/


Spelling Words:

Vocabulary Words:
       

                                   

           

Lunch Menu
Monday: 
        Beefy Tomato Soup

Tuesday: 
       Sub Sandwiches

Wednesday:
        Pizza

Thursday:  No School

Friday:  No School

What We’re Learning the Week of Dec 16th:
Unit  - Lesson  

My Community at Work
Lesson  - Reading: Holiday Readings and Fun

Comprehension Strategies: 
Spelling/Phonics: 
Grammar: 
Writing: 
Math: 

Our students worked so hard this week that we have 
completed all of Unit 3 earlier than expected.  I will 
continue to work with them this week on skills that we 
have taught but in a more informal nature.  I will be 
pushing the writing more than ever this week.

Just a few reminders…
Homework: (Please sign the agenda daily & check the red 
folder for homework or incomplete papers.)
➢ Read every day!!!
➢ Practice spelling, vocabulary, high frequency words & 

fluency.
➢ Practice math facts (Reflex Math; at least once a 

week).
➢ Please complete and return any additional work sent 

home during that week.

Spelling City: This is available for the students to 
     use to practice spelling and vocabulary words.  

Accelerated Reader (AR): AR tests cannot be done at 
     home.  Use the following link to verify your AR books: 
                                   https://www.arbookfind.com/

*We finished all of Unit 3!!!  
When we return from the holiday break, we will be 
completing our second Benchmark assessment and 
starting Unit 4 in our new books.  Over the break, I
will send out the information for the unit and story.

       I wish you all a very Merry Christmas!!!

High Frequency Words:

https://www.arbookfind.com/

